
Paulette’s Dance & Tumbling 

November/December 2023 Newsletter 
 
 

Thank you to all the students who brought a friend to class during the month of November; I hope they 

all had a great time and enjoyed trying out the classes.  If your dancer brought a friend and they joined 

class, we have a special gift for them. 

 

RECITAL DATE – Recital date has been set for Saturday, May 11, 2024 at the Mt. Pleasant Heatilator 

Performing Arts Center/Civic Center.  Plan is to have two recital times this year due to limited amount 

of seating.  Times are yet to be determined.    

 

REMINDER – Please “Like” my Facebook page:   Paulettes Dance & Tumbling to receive important 

information on events and reminders!  During inclement weather I will be posting any cancellations due to 

weather on this Facebook page. 

 

COSTUMES AND PAYMENT  

All costumes have been chosen and everyone should have received the payment sheet with the price and 

what each dancer is to wear regarding shoes and tights.  I will order tights for all dancers and these are 

added to the costume totals.   Also, if your dancer has special hip-hop boots, or other accessories not 

included with the costume, these will be billed separately.  These were not included in the price of the 

costume.   

 

REMINDER:  Payments for costumes are due by December 15th.  If you need to make special 

arrangements to make payments please let me know.  I will be placing all orders on by December 30th.   
 

SPECIAL PERFORMANCES 

 Donnellson dancers – Performance at Mistletoe on Main - December 9th at 5:00 at the Fire Station. 

 Keosauqua dancers and some Donnellson dancers – Festival of Trees performance Sunday, December 3, 

2023 at 2:00 p.m. 

 

HOLIDAY BREAK 

No classes will be held on Thursday, November 23, 2023 for Thanksgiving. 

 

No classes will be held December 24, 2023 through January 1, 2024 for the Holiday Break.  Classes will 

resume on Tuesday, January 2, 2024.    

  

 
CHRISTMAS GIFT EXCHANGE & CHRISTMAS SOCK WEEK 

We will have a Christmas gift exchange the last day of classes before the holiday break.   Please have 

your child bring a gift $5.00 or less to exchange with another dancer in their class.  I would also like the 

dancers to wear their favorite Christmas socks to class this week!   
     

Have a wonderful and safe holiday season! 


